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Eugene,  

Please pass along my hearty congratulations to the entire GCT team for a well planned and 
executed Investigator Meeting this week. Marinus is fortunate to have such a capable team looking 
after the Russian arm of study 603. We look forward to working closely with you as we move into 
site initiation and patient recruitment once we receive the regulatory approval to do so.  

We are off to an excellent start. Thanks for your leadership.  

 
Chief Executive officer  
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